
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Monday, October 2, 2023. 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ The ASB Election results are in! Your 6th ASB officers for the 2023-

2024 school year are… 

6th Grade Vice President: Saisha Manyam Sreenivas 

6th Grade Senator: Zeynep Ortac 

6th Grade Senator: Penelope Gahan 

 

______ Attention all 7th and 8th graders. An email will be sent later today to 

you and your parents with all the information you need to apply for National 

Junior Honors Society.  Applications are due by Wed., October 11th at 

4pm. If you have any questions about the application, feel free to contact 

either Ms. Barbeau or Mr. Anderson.  Please note that the 34 8th graders 

who completed their service hours and were inducted into NJHS last year 

are current members and do not need to reapply. 

 

______ Hey 6th Graders! There will be a social exclusively for 6th graders 

on October 12th, from 3:00 to 4:30 PM. There will be activities such as 

games, a photo booth, a DJ, and food for sale. To be able to enter the 

social you will need to complete a RSVP form found at the kiosk by the 

counselor's office, the forms are due October 11th at 3:00 PM at the Main 

Office. 

  

______ If you are in 7th or 8th grade and would like to play Soccer, 

Volleyball, or Basketball, now is the time to get your physical and sign up on 

FinalForms.  Gateway sports handouts are available in the kiosk outside the 

Counseling Office.  

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for all committees. Be 

sure to bring your sample cover to share so we can vote on a theme. You 

need to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your 

lunch. 
  

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 



year; the next WLA testing window will open in the 2024-2025 school year. 

Please complete your form and bring $10 in cash or check to Mrs. Trachte 

in the Main Office.  The WLA is only open to 7th and 8th graders. 

 

______ There is a home Softball game today.  Show up in time for the game 

at 3:45 and support our team.  Go GUARDIANS!  

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


